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Comment - The present Medicaid system in Virginia already has problems and needs to fixed. I trust 
Governor McDonnell, and feel that if he made the decision to not expand the program at our state's 
expense, even with the government supposedly paying for the majority of expenses, I believe that is 
the right decision. The whole Obamacare program is flawed and needs to be revamped, at the very 
least. Virginia doesn't need to carry the water for the Federal Program.

Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - New MIRC Comment

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=141c1d049263505e




